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2024 BOOK FAIR 
25th – 30th SEPTEMBER 
2024 

The book fair will be back 
at Upper Beeding Primary 
School this September. 
This year, you can win one 
of five £5 vouchers to 
spend at the fair! 

HOW TO WIN 
Get creative over the summer 
holiday with you child and take a 
photo of them reading in an unusual 
place. Alternatively, they can draw 
themselves reading in as creative a 
place as they can imagine! Email 
entries before Friday 13th September 
to 

harriet.talbot@upperbeedingprimary.co
.uk 

Good Luck!      

BOOK BANK SHED 
COMING SOON! Book bank 
shed! We’ll let you know 
when our new book bank 
shed is stocked and ready 
and how you can access it. 
We have lots of amazing 
books for you to explore to 
help build your child’s at 
home library. 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 
Take part in this summer’s reading challenge. 
Sign up for FREE at your local library or 
online at summerreadingchallenge.org.uk. 
This challenge is designed to support your 
child as they move to a new year group and 
boost their confidence and self-esteem as 
their reading skills grow.  
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